
STATEMENT – ELECTION
CAMPAIGN MESSAGING NOT
FROM COUNCIL
Council has been made aware of a series of election campaign email
and SMS texts sent by Councillor Stephen Lawrence ahead of Saturday’s
local government election. 

These messages are not from Dubbo Regional Council and have not
been paid for, distributed or produced by Council.

The election material in question is owned and authorised by Councillor
Lawrence. This has been paid for by Councillor Lawrence to be
distributed via public database through a third party provider and was
not provided by Dubbo Regional Council.

Dubbo Regional Council can con¦rm that no Council resources were
used for any aspect of the distribution of the material. Council has
strictly abided by its legislative obligations during the election period.

If you have concerns that your privacy has been breached, you can

https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/


contact the NSW Privacy Commissioner, submit a complaint at their
webpage How Do I Make a Complaint
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https://www.ipc.nsw.gov.au/privacy/citizens/make-complaint

